
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

14508 Homecrest Road 

Silver Spring, Maryland 20906 

Phone 301-244-3579 or marketing@homecresthouse.org  

  

Media Contact: Doris Torti, Programs Director, 301-244-3566 

Maria Karavangelos, Director of Marketing and Development, 301-244-3579 

 

Veteran’s Day at Homecrest House 

 
(Silver Spring, Maryland, Wednesday, November 11th, 2015) Veteran’s Day is special day of 

remembrance of the men and women that served and fought in combat.  Every year our very 

low-income residents and Executive Director, Joe Podson, dorm their military uniforms and 

remember WWII, Korean and Vietnam era duties!  

 

This Veteran’s day the residents enjoyed a delightful drive to the DC memorials.  It was a 

gorgeous day and they got to walk around the veteran monuments.  Later that afternoon the 

residents gathered in the promenade to reminisce of the wars that they were in.  Even family 

members had come in to hear their loved one’s story. 

B’nai B’rith Homecrest House is an interfaith, nonprofit senior residence located at 14508 

Homecrest Road, Silver Spring, Maryland 20906. Nestled amidst 10 acres of beautifully 

landscaped grounds with its own lake, the three buildings of Homecrest House provide 235 

apartments for independent senior living and 42 apartments for personal care services.  There are 

also a limited number of apartments for adults with physical mobility challenges.  Homecrest 

apartments are eligible for subsidies to assist seniors with limited incomes. For more information 

please contact Maria Karavangelos, Marketing and Development Coordinator, at 301-244-3579. 

 

 

 


